
 

 

 

 

 

 

303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas 78119                                   Phone (830) 583-2230 / Fax (830) 583-2063 

        

Notice 
 

 

 
Date: 1/25/2022 
 
 
To: Citizens of Kenedy 
From: Public Works Water Department 
 
 
Re: Pressure Fluctuations 
 
 
The City of Kenedy is working diligently to repair a major water leak on the south end of town. Some 
residents may experience lower than normal water pressures. The water should NOT be shut down 
completely, but some residents especially at higher elevations may see lower than normal pressures. 
When the leak is repaired, all pressure will return to normal. 
 
We thank you for your support and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gary Paredez 
Public Works Director 
City of Kenedy 
 
 

 
 


